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Associate Counsel 
 

The Robert Wood Johnson Foundation (RWJF), located in Princeton, NJ, is the largest 
philanthropy in America dedicated solely to health. Since 1972 we have worked to help 
people, their families, and their communities be as healthy as possible—no matter what 
their physical, economic, or demographic challenges may be. We do this by providing 
funding, assistance, and research for projects and programs targeting some of the most 
pressing health issues in our nation. RWJF has committed itself to a vision of working 
alongside others to build a Culture of Health where everyone has a fair and just 
opportunity for health and well-being. Our goal is to help families and communities find 
ways to make the healthy choice the easy choice, and keep well-being front and center 
for generations to come. Building a Culture of Health will take unprecedented 
collaboration -- everyone has a role to play. No individual, organization, or government 
program can alter the course of America’s health alone. We must all work together. It 
demands recognition that health is greatly influenced by complex social factors—
education, neighborhoods, transportation, income, and faith—in addition to health care.  
 
Diversity, inclusion, and collaboration are fundamental principles at the RWJF. Our 
staff’s wide range of experiences, passions, and perspectives enriches our work and 
strengthens our ability to address our nation’s most pressing health issues. We offer a 
collaborative, collegial, and creative work environment. With a career at the RWJF you 
will make a difference. 
 
RWJF currently seeks an associate counsel in our Princeton, NJ office to assist in the 
legal review of our investments and related matters and other contracts and related 
matters, including agreements with administrative and programmatic consultants and 
vendors, in each instance in compliance with our policies and guidelines.   
 
The successful candidate will have five or more years of corporate related experience, a 
JD degree or equivalent, and expertise in legal issues related to private equity 
investments, other alternative investments, and general contract matters.  
 
RWJF offers competitive salaries and excellent benefits. For more in-depth details on 
this opportunity, and to apply, visit job opportunities on www.rwjf.org/employment.  
 
 

RWJF is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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